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Dear Parent/Carer
| hope you and your family are well and continue to stay safe during this challenging time.

As you will no doubt be aware the government announced over the half term break that the earliest secondary
schools could allow a wider return of students is 15 June and that this should be to ‘offer some face-to-face
support for year 10 and year 12'. Like all schools our planning for a wider return has been ongoing and now that this
update along with additional guidance has been released we will write to you again over the coming days with an
update on our plans.

In the meantime, our Online Platform provides new content and material for learning for students in all year
groups, as well as fortnightly key tasks in all subjects. These key tasks should be submitted to teachers for
assessment and feedback using the Subject Support email address for each subject area. A link to the Online
Platform is available on the school website and on the school VLE, and you will also find the Subject Support email
addresses for each subject area here too. The password remains as students.

Students should be using the platform each school day to complete the work that has been set for all of the
subjects on their timetable. We understand that there may be times when access to the platform may be limited
and so some students will want to put together their own personalised timetable, using the templates we have
provided previously.

Based on feedback from parents, carers and students, we have introduced a new rota system for the submission
of the key piece of assessed work for each subject. Students have asked for this so that they do not need to
submit work for all of their subjects on the same day. Work can be submitted by email and may be submitted as
an actual document, or as an image or emailed picture. Although we will not acknowledge the receipt of all work
individually, all students will receive some feedback before the next submission date. Please note that submission
dates for Year 12 students are may be weekly rather than fortnightly.

Can | thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me or any of our team should
you wish to discuss this or any other issue further.

Deadline Week A Deadline Week B
Friday 12 June Friday 5 June
Friday 26 June Friday 19 June
Friday 10 July Friday 3 July

Art Business

Child Development Computing

Drama DT
Engineering English and Media
Food Geography
History/Politics Maths
MFL Music
PE RS
Science Social Sciences

Kind regards and stay safe

Richard Williman



